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17th March 2017  

 

To All Members of the Parish Council 

 

You are summoned to attend a Special meeting of Lympstone Parish Council, to be held 7.30pm, 

on Tuesday 28
th

 March 2017 in the Village Hall. The business to be transacted is set out below.  

Members of the Public are cordially invited to attend and to speak in the open session.   

 
A J Le Riche, Clerk to the Parish Council  
 

AGENDA 

 

 Public Session 7.30 

 

1 Apologies  

 

7.45 

2 To receive any Declarations of Interest 

 

7.50 

3 Lympstone Pre-school building 

To discuss the latest plans submitted by DCC for the new Pre-school building. 

 

To consider alternative sites for the basket swing 

 

To consider alternative sites for the MUGA 

 

7.55 

 

NOTE: the latest Plans submitted by DCC involve complete relocation of the Multi Use Games 

Area and the Basket Swing.  Both are very popular and need to be retained and so a new locations 

are needed for both. 

 

Chairman: Cllr Chris Carter 
Tel 01395 274104 


